STATENS SERUMINSTITUT

TELEFON: CENTRAL 2835
TELEGRAM ADRESSE: STATSSERUM
POSTGIRO: 2817

Copenhagen February 16, 48

Nr.

Dr.J.Lederberg, University of Wisconsin, College of Agriculture, Department of Genetics, MADISON 6, Wisconsin, U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Thank you very much for your letter of February 7th and the announced cultures. I will give you my results as soon as possible.

With regard to the Coli strains of Dr.Delbrück I could not investigate them. Unfortunately Dr.Delbrück gave the cultures in July 47 not to me, but to Dr.Toft of the Institute of Pathology. He kept the cultures in the refrigerator and sent it to me now in February 48. With one exception (T 3) the cultures had died; seven cultures were in a fluid medium and one culture on agar.

As I have not the address of Dr.Delbrück would you, please, inform him and ask him to send me the cultures again, not in liquid medium, but in or on agar.

Only just now I got the reprints of my Coli-Review and did sent you a copy.

With kind regards yours sincerely,

F.Kauffmann

F.Kar, Muan